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1 Cllr Parish invited nine community organisations to a semi-formal meeting on 

Sunday, 10 September 2023 to kick off the process of enabling the Parish Council 
to know and to serve the needs of community organisations where possible 
bearing in mind its budget and other limitations. 

  
2 Representatives from six of the invited organisations attended this meeting. 

Apologies for understandable absence were received from one of the invitees. 
  
3 Explanations of the general aims of the organisations and their previous 

interactions with the Parish Council was provided. 
  
4 It was agreed there are many other community organisations within Colney Heath 

and one of the representatives agreed to provide Cllr Parish with a list of around 
30 such organisations to be contacted in advance of a conference being 
organised to engage with a wider audience within Colney Heath. 

  
5 It is intended this conference will explain the purpose of this working group, 

present the Parish Council’s approach and learn of the organisations’ plans for the 
coming year. 

  
6 It was agreed the conference would be organised for a Thursday evening in late 

October or early November in the Charles Morris Hall, Tyttenhanger Green with 
the exact date subject to confirmation in due course. 

 


